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 AL-GONE

FOR CONTROL OF ALGAE IN SWIMMING POOLS

COMMERCIAL

Do not use in fish ponds or lily pools.  In pool dilutions, 
ALGONE is non-flammable, non-volatile, odourless 

and non-corrosive to pumps and piping.

CAUTION

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN 

See Side Panel for Additional Cautions. 
.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO.  19330 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE

n-Alkyl (C12; 40%, C14; 50%, C16; 10%) 
dimethyl benzyl ammonium chlorides/    10%

Net contents 4( ) 25( ) 120( ) 210( ) Litres

MADE IN CANADA

 EMERALD 
INDUSTRIES LTD. 
1330 ELLIOT ST., 
REGINA, SASK  

S4N 3G3 



KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CAUTIONS:  Corrosive.  Causes eye damage and skin irritation.  Do
not get in eyes, on skin or on clothing.  Wear goggles or face
shield and rubber gloves when handling.  Harmful or fatal if
swallowed.  Avoid contamination of food.  Rinse empty container
thoroughly with water and discard it.  This product is toxic to
fish.  Do not mix with other chemicals.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.  For eyes, call a
physician.  Remove and wash contaminated clothing before reuse. 
If swallowed, drink promptly a large quantity of milk, egg
whites, gelatin solution or if these are not available, drink
large quantities of water.  Avoid alcohol.  Call a physician
immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Probable mucosal damage may
contraindicate the use of gastric lavage.  Measures against
circulatory shock, respiratory depression and convulsion may be
needed.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

DIRECTIONS:

First application should be made when pool is being filled and
before algae has formed.  Use at the rate of 200 mL of ALGONE in
each 10,000 L of pool capacity.  Pour ALGONE directly into pool.

For subsequent treatment, add 100 mL of ALGONE to each 10,000 L
of pool water every week.  In cool weather, use less often - more
often in warm, sunny weather.

Superchlorinate pool water at least 24 hours prior to using
Algone ALGAECIDE.

For visible algae, superchlorinate and 24 hours later add 200 mL
per 10,000 litres.  Continue with weekly maintenance dosage.

For visible algae, when superchlorination is not employed, add
500 mL per 10,000 litres.  Wait at least 24 hours and vacuum to
remove dead algae.



NOTE:  Excessive usage of this algaecide will cause foam
formation on pool water surface.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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